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6th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 5 and Year 6, 
 

Chester Zoo Visit 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we will be taking our Year 5 and Year 6 children to visit 
Chester Zoo on Thursday 27th March. 
 
The children will need to be in school at 8am ready for our 8.20am departure. 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to delay our departure and any children who are not in 
school on time will have to stay in school. Please be aware that we will not be able to refund 
any places if children are late.  
 
The children will need to come into school, on this day, via the main school reception at 
8am. We will return at approximately 5:00pm and children will need to be collected from 
Base 3. Between the main school office and nursery. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £26.85 which goes towards the cost of transport and the 
entrance fee.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the visit, please pay a deposit of £6.85 via ParentPay 
by Friday 28th February. The remaining amount can be made in instalments or in one 
payment by Friday 21st March, at the latest. 
 
Please send a drink and a snack for your child to eat on arrival and a packed lunch 
and a drink/s (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) which they will eat during the visit. Please 
ensure you send enough to drink as there will be no access to refill bottles/purchase more.   
If your child is entitled to a Free School Meal and you would like school to provide your 
child with a school packed lunch, can you please indicate on ParentPay if they would like a 
HAM or CHEESE sandwich by Friday 28th February AT THE LATEST. Alternatively, they 
may prefer to bring their own.  
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Please provide your child with a small lightweight backpack or carrier bag which is suitable 
for carrying their lunch and drink/s in on the day. They should wear their full school 
uniform, including their school red top, school shoes and bring a waterproof coat for 
inclement weather.  
 
If your child requires any medication, including travel sickness tablets an inhaler or 
EpiPen, please ensure this is taken with them by handing this to their class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L Davda 
 
Mrs Leanne Davda 
Class Teacher – Upper KS2 Lead 
 


